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____________________ 

 

August 19, 2016 

____________________ 
 

 

Dear Co-Chairs: 

 

The Policy Making Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Wednesday, July 6, 

2016 at 11:45 a.m. in Room 272 of the State Capitol Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  Co-Chair 

Alan Clark called the meeting to order and saw a quorum of members present.  The members 

present are listed on the sign-in sheet.   

 

Co-Chair Clark referred members to the letter from the Joint Performance Review (JPR) 

Committee requesting an increase in the funds allocated to the committee for in-state per diem, 

mileage, and expenses. 

 

Representative David L. Branscum  made a motion to approve increasing the allocation of 

funds to the Joint Performance Review Committee to $90,000 for in-state per diem, 

mileage, and expenses.  The motion was seconded and passed by voice vote. 

 

The subcommittee also discussed the interim committee allocations for the Bureau of Legislative 

Research for the fiscal year that began July 1, 2016.   

 

Representative Jon Eubanks made a motion to set the 2016 fiscal year interim committee 

allocations, other than the Joint Performance Review (JPR) Committee, to amounts as 

currently authorized.  The motion was seconded and passed by voice vote. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Senator Alan Clark, Senate Co-Chair 

 

Representative George B. McGill, House Co-Chair 
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